
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 11 – Black Sweatshirts 
 
As we are nearing the end of the curriculum year your son/daughter will be moving into Year 11, 
whereby the uniform changes from a blue sweatshirt to a black sweatshirt. 
 
Please find enclosed a current order form, which must be returned to school with your 
payment by 12th July, to ensure you receive your order before we break up for summer.  
 
Cheques are payable to: Pendle Community High School. 
 
Please make sure you order the correct size of sweatshirt(s) you require. If you are in doubt as to 
what size your son/daughter requires please feel free to contact our school reception on 01282 
682260 who will organise a fitting within school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr C Lingard 
Headteacher 
 


